
 
Dear Manager, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to introduce my daughter, Shanya Jindal, 
who has a profound passion for acting and is eager to pursue a career in this exciting 
industry. At her young age, she has already shown remarkable talent, dedication, and 
enthusiasm for the craft. 
 
Shanaya has always been captivated by storytelling and performing. She has enjoyed 
playing different characters and bringing them to life with a level of emotion and 
authenticity that never fails to impress those around her. She showcases her unique blend 
of talent, innocence, cuteness and love for acting while performing/enacting scenes at 
home.  
 
In addition to her natural talent and for her age, Shanaya has demonstrated an impressive 
ability to memorize lines quickly, adapt to different characters, and deliver performances 
that are both heartfelt and captivating. We would also like to add she was also selected for 
participation in IPOP auditions. 
 
We believe that with the right guidance and opportunities, Shanaya has the potential to 
achieve great success in the acting world. She is excited to take on new challenges and is 
fully committed to pursuing a career in this industry. We are looking for a manager who can 
help her navigate this journey, provide valuable insights, and connect her with the right 
projects that will allow her to shine. 
 
Thank you for considering Shanaya for representation. We would be thrilled to discuss her 
future in acting with you and explore how we can work together to achieve her goals. Please 
feel free to reach us at 4694271548 or swatijindal86@gmail.com to schedule a meeting or 
audition. 
 
We look forward to the possibility of working with you and are excited about the future that 
lies ahead for Shanaya. 
 
Sincerely, 
Swati Jindal 
Alok Jindal 
 
 


